
October 2016 Update 
 

October’s meeting was cancelled, so in lieu of meeting minutes, here is an update on a couple of 

items concerning our neighborhood. 

 

An emergency email vote was taken by the board to approve the 2017 budget. It can be viewed 

on the Cherry Ridge website. 

 

Homeowner dues statements will be mailed out December 1, 2016 and will be due by January 

31, 2017. Please note that your payments will need to be sent to Invest West Management and 

not the Cherry Ridge PO Box. Also, if you are interested in paying your dues online, please 

contact Trish at Invest West Management on how to set that up. 

 

Regarding the leaves in our neighborhood…Problade blows them into the street and then comes 

back the next day to pick them up as part of Cherry Ridge’s contract with them. Obviously, our 

rains and, in particular, our winds out here make that job a little more difficult, so anything we 

can do as homeowners to help out would be greatly appreciated…even if that means simply 

having a little patience. 

 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 10, 2017 at the Cherry Park Library. 

Happy Thanksgiving and enjoy the holidays! 

 


